
For this year’s Children in Need (which 

we are joining in with on Thursday, 

16th November), we are going to focus 

on the theme of Compassion and for all 

of next week we will be recognising how 

the children in school show compassion, 

either to each other or in their 

community. On Thursday, however, we 

are having a non-uniform day and 

children are welcome to come in their 

own clothes, bringing a small donation for 

the ‘Children in Need. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers: This half 

term we are taking time to think of 

our value of Compassion. We 

frequently celebrate how children 

are compassionate in school, but if 

your child does show compassion at 

home, in their community or in the 

wider world, we would love to hear 

about it. Kind regards Chris Burman  

Learning through food 

continues apace this term 

as both Kitsune and Pegasus 

(photo left) undertake D 

and T projects focused on 

creating new foods, as does 

Mrs Sinnott’s weekly 

cooking club, the members 

of which prepared some 

tasty rolls on Tuesday. 

Congratulations go to Ruby (in Pegasus Class) and her friends in the Rhythm 

Fever Carnival Club as they have put on a great display for this season’s 

carnivals (photos above). Ruby will be parading again in Weston this evening 

and North Petherton tomorrow evening from 7pm onward. Well done, also, to 

Izzy and James for helping with the all-important collections for the RNLI. 

Poppies and 

Remembrance  

The school took time 

out today at 11am to 

remember those who 

have given service to 

their country and all 

the children took 

part in the two-

minute silence. Thank 

you to everyone who 

has bought a poppy, 

the proceeds of 

which are used by 

the Royal British 

Legion in their work 

across the country. 


